

6-50. Hesn

SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS

1866 Southern Lane • Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097 Telephone 404/679-4500 WATS 800/248-7701

April 19, 2011

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President Saint Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Adena:

Thank you for your letter of April 4, 2011, conveying four copies of your internal policy and procedure to insure timely reporting to the Commission. As you are aware, these documents will be forwarded to the Board of Trustees for review at its upcoming meeting in June. You will hear from us shortly thereafter with the decision regarding results of the review. Should you have questions, please direct them to Dr. Michael Johnson, your Commission staff member, at (404) 679-4501, ext. 4514, or via email at mjohnson@sacscoc.org.

Best regards,

Belle

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW:jdw

cc: Dr. Michael S. Johnson Ms. Carol A. Luthman

Dr. Mecca Salahuddin, SACS Liaison